
ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT and FINDINGS OF NO SIGNIFCANT IMPACT AVAILABLE  

Project Title: Marshall Airport Improvements; Project No.: #NFAPT00371.  

The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF), in cooperation with the 
Federal Aviation Administration (FAA), has finalized an Environmental Assessment (EA) and reached a 
Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) for a proposed project to upgrade existing facilities at the 
Marshall Don Hunter Sr. Airport in Marshall, Alaska. Improvements would include rehabilitating the 
runway, taxiway, apron, airport access road, snow removal equipment building (SREB), replace airport 
lighting and segmented circle and apply dust palliative. The purpose of the proposed project is to 
rehabilitate the airport infrastructure to meet FAA standards, reduce maintenance requirements, and 
reestablish safe and efficient airport operations. The runway has minimal gravel surfacing remaining, 
exposing the subbase, which increases safety concerns related to uneven surfacing and damage to aircraft 
tires.  

The EA and FONSI can be viewed online at: https://dot.alaska.gov/nreg/marshall-airport/.  If you have 
any questions or require additional information, please contact Chris Johnston, P.E., Engineering 
Manager, at 451-2322 for information on project environmental impacts. Before including your address, 
phone number, e-mail address or other personal identifying information in your comment, be advised that 
your entire comment – including your personal identifying information – may be made publicly available 
at any time. It is the policy of the DOT&PF that no person shall be excluded from participation in, or be 
denied benefits of any and all programs or activities we provide based on race, religion, color, gender, 
age, marital status, ability, or national origin, regardless of the funding source including Federal Transit 
Administration, Federal Aviation Administration, Federal Highway Administration and State of Alaska 
Funds. The DOT&PF complies with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals 
with a hearing impairment can contact DOT&PF at our Telephone Device for the Deaf (TDD) at (907) 
451-2363. Pub: August 01, 2023 
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